
IMPORTANT
The District would like to hear back 

from you by OCTOBER 15, 2024Auburn Water 
District is required 

to perform an 
inventory of the pipe 
material for all water 

service lines 
connected to the 

public water system.

If you received this 
postcard, we need 

your help!

The survey will ask you to:

• Upload a photo of your
service line where it
enters your home

• Describe the material
and size of your service
line

If you would like assistance, 
please call Auburn Water 
District at: (508) 832-5336

Thank you for your assistance!

Typical Water Service Line

Ex 1. Service 
Line Entering 

Through 
Basement Floor

Ex 2. Service 
Line Entering 
Through Wall

Please Scan the QR Code to 
begin short Customer Survey 
and upload a photo of your 
service line, or go online at:

https://www.auburnwater.com/service-line-inventory-2/

(Instructions to find your service line and determine 
the pipe material are provided on the Water District 
website )

https://www.auburnwater.com/service-line-inventory-2/


75 Church Street

Auburn, MA 01501

Auburn Water District

The Water District is required by 
the United States Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) and the 
Massachusetts Department of 
Environmental Protection to 
conduct an inventory of the pipe 
material for all water service 
lines connected to the public 
water system by October 16, 
2024. 

Turn this card over to see how 
you can help. 


